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. Mr Lee Wilson
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34 March 2021

Dear Parent / Carer
Bikeability w/c 8" March 2021

Thank you for confirming that your child would like to take part in Bikeability w/c 8t
March.

Please see below further information, which | hope you will find helpful:

Bikeability Days & Bikes

Your child will be in one of the 3 groups detailed below and will do Bikeability on set
days depending on what group they are in. We will text you individually to let you
know what group your child is in. If they are using their own bike, please send them
with their bike on the first day their group is riding. Bikes should be left in the bike
racks outside the Y6 classroom. Bikes may be left at school overnight and will be
kept in the school building.

Monday AM | Group 1- Level 1 —on the playground
PM | Group 2 -Level 1 —on the playground
Tuesday AM | Group 1 - Level 2 — on the road

PM | Group 1 - Level 2 — on the road
Wednesday | AM | Group 2- Level 2 — on the road

PM | Group 2- Level 2 —on the road
Thursday AM | Group 3 - Level 1 —on the playground
PM | Group 3 - Level 2 — on the road
Friday AM | Group 3 - Level 2 —on the road

PM | No training

Clothing and Footwear

Children should wear their school uniform top, but may wear more comfortable
trousers e.g leggings or jogging bottoms and trainers. Please also send a pair of
gloves and warm waterproof coat.

If you have any queries regarding Bikeability or any of the above, please call school
or email enquiries@ledgerlane.outwood.com

Kind regards

Mrs R Skirrow
Principal
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